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MEMORANDUM

FOR : ALL CENTRAL AND REGIONAL OFFICES

FROM : THE UNDERSECRETARY
Policy, Planning and International Affairs

SUBJECT REQUEST FOR REVISION OF ALL APPROVED FY 2022
WORK AND FINANCIAL PLAN (WFP)

DATE : 0CT 04 2022

This has reference to the request for revision of all approved WFP for FY 2022.

Based on the approved FY 2022 Planning Guidelines, revision of approved FY 2022
WEFP shall only be allowed under justifiable reasons starting June 2022 to July 2022. In this
regard, revision of WFPs for 2022 is no longer allowed.

Please be guided accordingly.

ATTY. AS R. LEONES
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